
Team, 
 
I attended the Region 7 Board Meeting in Toronto last month. 
• They have a nice SAC website. I’d like it if we could do something similar. 

https://site.ieee.org/r7-sac/ 

• I also like their STEM Outreach Website: https://stemoutreach.ieee.ca/ 

 
I attended the Conference Committee meeting and Convene in Boston, and met with 
Eric Grigorian, Joe Jusai, & Raj Varadrajprabhu while we were all there. We discussed 
SoutheastCon 2023, and the team is excited about the upcoming conference, and I 
know they will do a good job. 
 
I attended the Florida West Coast Section Senior and Life Senior Member Gala this past 
weekend. They had a good turnout, and I think the event is a good idea. I’d like to see 
more Sections do something similar. 
  
On Wednesday I’m flying to Vancouver for the Board Series. We will vote on plans for 
the Sections Congress in Ottawa, Canada, and if plans are approved, we can start 
planning for a meeting there. 
 
This will be our last ExCom meeting for 2022. Thanks for all your hard work this year. I 
wish you all a happy holiday season with the people you love. 
 
As always, thanks for all you do for IEEE! 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Director 

https://site.ieee.org/r7-sac/
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